UNISON

City of Edinburgh

Local Govermment & Related Sectors

10 Infinmary Streer, Edinburgh EH1 ILT ~ Tel 0131 558 7488 Fax 0131 558 7041

E-mail: bmncbufﬁce@mzisou-edinburgb.org.uk

29 March 2017

Katy Miller

Head of Human Resources
Resources Directorate

City of Edinburgh Council
Waverley Court

Level 2:3

4 East Market Street
Edinburgh

Dear Ms Miller

UNISON BRANCH OFFICERS 2017

| am writing to advise you that the following officers were elected at the Branch's
Special Branch Committee Meeting held on Thursday 23 March 2017.

President:
Chairperson:

Vice Chairperson:

Branch Secretary:

Assistant Branch Secretary:

Equalities Officer:
Health & Safety Officer:

Service Conditions
Co-ordinator:

John Stevenson (Communities & Families)
Duncan Smith (Safer & Stronger Communities)

Tom Muir (Resources) and Caroline McLean (Safer &
Stronger Communities)

Tom Connolly (Communities & Families})
To be appointed
Jamie McCormack (Place)

Andrew Bamett (Place)

Tom Connolly (Communities & Families)
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Service Conditions
Convener

Service Conditions
Officers (5):

Communications Officer:

Welfare Officer:

Lifelong Learning Officer:

Treasurer:
International Officer:

Education Officer:

David Harrold (Communities & Families)

Pamela Gifford (Safer & Stronger Communities)
Caroline McLean (Safer & Stronger Communities)
lan Mullen (Place)

Gerry Stovin (Place)

One vacant post still to be appointed

John Stevenson (Communities & Families)

Mike Smith (Resources) and Caroline MacLean
(Safer & Stronger Communities) (iob-share)
Pamela Gifford (Safer & Stronger Communities) and
Lorraine Needham (Health & Social Care)

John Stevenson (Communities & Families)

Amy McNeese-Mechan (Communities & Families)

Pamela Gifford (Safer & Stronger Communities)

Can you please notify the appropriate Heads of Departments to bring to their attention
the officers in their department who have been elected.

if you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

TOM CONNOLLY
Branch Secretary
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